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Professor Martin C. Albl, Presentation College

This four-week course is offered in conjunction with the opening of the year-long display of the 
Heritage Edition of the St. John’s Bible. The Gospels and Acts volume has arrived at Presentation 
College! 

The course explores the process of creating the St. John’s Bible – a completely handwritten and 
illuminated Bible that combines a respect for tradition with an openness to the modern world. From 
this starting point, the course then reflects on the centuries-old tradition of producing beautifully 
crafted Bibles, as well as expressing biblical stories through art. 

This no-cost course is open to the public.  It will be held on the campus of Presentation College, in 
NU 27, from 7-9 pm, on each Thursday in March.  Please call Teresa Garofalo, 605.229.8434 or email at 
teresa.garofalo@presentation.edu to reserve your place.


